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Daimler Green Community Centre 
      48 Highley Drive, Radford 
            Coventry. CV6 3LR 

Charity No. 1150047 

Dear Colleagues 
  
Sikh Union Events Committee is pleased to announce our next major event,  
  
The Prosthetic Limbs Project (Artificial Limbs) 
  
This will be held alongside our annual Eye Camp on Sunday 13th March 2016 
  
 At Freemasons Hall, Bhagat Road, Cannt, Jalandher (opposite Toph-khanna Bazaar) 
  
This is our first undertaking of this SEVA and it is our wish to continue for the foreseeable 
future; Your donation or other contribution towards this project will be much appreciated 
 
Please make your donation in any of the following manner:  
  
• In person at the Daimler Green Community Centre - Treasurer Surinder Marwaha 

 
• Pay directly into the Sikh Union’s Charity Bank account   
       Sort code  30-92-33     A/C No. 83703068 
  
• Visit our website to donate by PayPal  www.sikhunion.org 
 
• By cheque, to our treasurer Surinder Marwaha at the address above 
  
Sikh Union Charities Event committee is extremely grateful for your continued support and 
your assistance in this particular matter.  
  
Wishing you and your family a wonderful year ahead 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

Surinder Matharu 
Project Coordinator 

Harbans Gumman 
Secretary:  
E-mail: harbans.gumman@sikhunion.org 
Mobile: 07703 672 563  

Palvinder Chana 
Chairman 
Mobile: 07885 218232 
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Sikh Union Coventry is embarking on a new project namely the “Artificial Limbs Project in 
Punjab Jalandher 
 
The Artificial Limbs Camp  shall  take place on 13th March 2016, and aim to  fit around 
100 limbs. 
This will  be the first Artificial limbs  project to be hosted by Sikh Union Coventry; hence 
your continued support is essential. 
Your financial support will  help to obtain best medical consultants and professionals as 
well as the cost of limbs. 
Sikh Union has been organising Eye Camp in Punjab for the last seven years, hence Sikh 
Union has the organisational structure and experience of arranging such camps.  
All Sikh Union supporters, helpers, and charity workers provide their own finance for all 
the trips and living expenses to ensure that every penny from donations is directed to 
important projects work.  
 
Please help us to help the disable in our communities to become ABLE 

Camps held by BVP 


